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  System-on-Chip Bashir M. Al-Hashimi,2006-01-31 This book highlights both the key achievements of electronic systems design targeting SoC implementation style, and
the future challenges presented by the continuing scaling of CMOS technology.
  Intraoperative Imaging and Image-Guided Therapy Ferenc A. Jolesz,2014-01-14 Image-guided therapy (IGT) uses imaging to improve the localization and targeting of
diseased tissue and to monitor and control treatments. During the past decade, image-guided surgeries and image-guided minimally invasive interventions have emerged
as advances that can be used in place of traditional invasive approaches. Advanced imaging technologies such as magnetic resonance imaging (MRI), computed tomography
(CT), and positron emission tomography (PET) entered into operating rooms and interventional suites to complement already-available routine imaging devices like X-ray
and ultrasound. At the same time, navigational tools, computer-assisted surgery devices, and image-guided robots also became part of the revolution in interventional
radiology suites and the operating room. Intraoperative Imaging and Image-Guided Therapy explores the fundamental, technical, and clinical aspects of state-of the-art
image-guided therapies. It presents the basic concepts of image guidance, the technologies involved in therapy delivery, and the special requirements for the design
and construction of image-guided operating rooms and interventional suites. It also covers future developments such as molecular imaging-guided surgeries and novel
innovative therapies like MRI-guided focused ultrasound surgery. IGT is a multidisciplinary and multimodality field in which teams of physicians, physicists,
engineers, and computer scientists collaborate in performing these interventions, an approach that is reflected in the organization of the book. Contributing authors
include members of the National Center of Image-Guided Therapy program at Brigham and Women’s Hospital and international leaders in the field of IGT. The book
includes coverage of these topics: - Imaging methods, guidance technologies, and the therapy delivery systems currently used or in development. - Clinical
applications for IGT in various specialties such as neurosurgery, ear-nose-and-throat surgery, cardiovascular surgery, endoscopies, and orthopedic procedures. -
Review and comparison of the clinical uses for IGT with conventional methods in terms of invasiveness, effectiveness, and outcome. - Requirements for the design and
construction of image-guided operating rooms and interventional suites.
  GPS Tracking with Java EE Components Kristof Beiglböck,2018-08-06 GPS Tracking with Java EE Components: Challenges of Connected Cars highlights how the self-driving
car is actually changing the automotive industry, from programing embedded software to hosting services and data crunching, in real time, with really big data. The
book analyzes how the challenges of the Self Driving Car (SDC) exceed the limits of a classical GPS Tracking System (GTS.) It provides a guidebook on setting up a
tracking system by customizing its components. It also provides an overview of the prototyping and modeling process, and how the reader can modify this process for
his or her own software. Every component is introduced in detail and includes a number of design decisions for development. The book introduces Java EE (JEE) Modules,
and shows how they can be combined to a customizable GTS, and used as seed components to enrich existing systems with live tracking. The book also explores how to
merge tracking and mapping to guide SDCs, and focuses on client server programming to provide useful information. It also discusses the challenges involved with the
live coordination of moving cars. This book is designed to aid GTS developers and engineers in the automotive industry. It can also help Java Developers, not only
interested in GPS Tracking, but in modern software design from many individual modules. Source code and sample applications will be available on the book's website.
  Universal Acess in Human Computer Interaction. Coping with Diversity Constantine Stephanidis,2007-08-24 This is the first of a three-volume set that constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 4th International Conference on Universal Access in Human-Computer Interaction, UAHCI 2007, held in Beijing, China. It covers designing
for universal access, universal access methods, techniques and tools, understanding motor diversity, perceptual and cognitive abilities, as well as understanding age
diversity.
  SolarWinds Orion Network Performance Monitor Joe Dissmeyer,2013-04-24 This book is written in a friendly manner written by an expert with numerous years of
practical experience utilizing SolarWinds Orion NPM as a network monitoring solution.This book is for systems administrators, system analysts, and systems engineers
who are tasked with installing and implementing a network performance monitor. Knowledge of basic network concepts is required.
  Tracker Lenora Worth,2017-09-01 MISSION: REUNITE MOTHER AND SON Single mother Penny Potter has spent months in hiding to keep her toddler from his father, a rogue
FBI agent turned fugitive. But he’s determined to flee the country with the child, and she can’t dodge him forever. When he corners Penny in the Montana wilderness
and gets away with their son, she’s forced to trust his brother, handsome FBI K-9 agent Zeke Morrow. And Zeke must decide where his loyalty lies: with his sibling or
the woman he wasn’t supposed to fall for. As the bullets fly and family ties are tested, Penny and Zeke will fight to save the boy who brought them together.
  Innovations in Digital Economy Dmitrii Rodionov,Tatiana Kudryavtseva,Angi Skhvediani,Mohammed Ali Berawi,2022-08-12 This book constitutes the revised selected
papers of the Third International Conference on Innovations in Digital Economy, SPBU IDE 2021, held in St. Petersburg, Russia, in October 2021. The 23 papers
presented were thoroughly reviewed and selected for publication from 153 submissions. The papers are organized according the following topical sections: economic
efficiency and social consequences of digital innovations implementation; regional innovation systems and clusters as drivers of the economic growth during the Fourth
Industrial Revolution; industrial, service and agricultural digitalization; response of an educational system and labor market to the digital-driven changes in the
economic system; digital transformation trends in the government and financial sector.
  RIoT Control Tyson Macaulay,2016-09-16 RIoT Control: Understanding and Managing Risks and the Internet of Things explains IoT risk in terms of project requirements,
business needs, and system designs. Learn how the Internet of Things (IoT) is different from “Regular Enterprise security, more intricate and more complex to
understand and manage. Billions of internet-connected devices make for a chaotic system, prone to unexpected behaviors. Industries considering IoT technologies need
guidance on IoT-ready security and risk management practices to ensure key management objectives like Financial and Market success, and Regulatory compliance.
Understand the threats and vulnerabilities of the IoT, including endpoints, newly emerged forms of gateway, network connectivity, and cloud-based data centers. Gain
insights as to which emerging techniques are best according to your specific IoT system, its risks, and organizational needs. After a thorough introduction to the
Iot, Riot Control explores dozens of IoT-specific risk management requirements, examines IoT-specific threats and finally provides risk management recommendations
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which are intended as applicable to a wide range of use-cases. Explains sources of risk across IoT architectures and performance metrics at the enterprise level
Understands risk and security concerns in the next-generation of connected devices beyond computers and mobile consumer devices to everyday objects, tools, and
devices Offers insight from industry insiders about emerging tools and techniques for real-world IoT systems
  Mobile Tracking Michael M,2014-12-09 There are mobile phones applications that can be acquired which will help you find your smart phone through the triangulation
transforms inside a couple of meters of its real area. Mobile Tracking provides you the ability to track your smart phone's area utilizing an IP, Wi-Fi, GPS, or GSM
system association around the world. All associations made to these systems, even ones utilizing cells as modems, can be recorded alongside excellent web program
information. What You'll Get Inside: - How does the system work? - Mobile tracking Systems - Mobile Tracking GPS Systems - Mobile Tracking IMEI Systems - How this
system works? - Top 10 Way to Track Your Phone Using IMEI - IMEI - Avast! Mobile security - Mobile chase-location tracker - Thief tracker - Smart look - Use anti
thief alarm - Kaspersky mobile security - Lookout security and antivirus - Trend Micro mobile security & antivirus - Plan B, Lookout Smartphone security - Mobile
Tracking GSM System - Profone GSM Tracker - Mobile Tracking Software - Mobiwee - SOS Tracker - Glympse - Mobile Defense - HighsterMobile - ilocalis - Mobile tracking
system - InstaMapper - FlexiSpy - GPSed - Where's My Droid - Android Lost Free - Cerberus - Prey - Google Latttude (iOS, Android & Others) Take a Sneak Peak Inside
(page 16): Profone GSM Tracker It is the best GSM tracker ever known. Find cell phones' area online by cell tower triangulation utilizing LAC (Location Area Code) and
Celled from PC, iphone or Androide phone. Cell tower triangulation utilizes the LAC and Cellid to focus the position of a cellular smartphone. With information from
no less than three cell towers, this strategy can ascertain a handset's area exactly. Each one base station covers a certain region, the more cell towers in your
general vicinity, the more precise result it delivers. So the thickness of cell towers decides the precision. For the most part, the thickness is higher in the urban
zones particularly at downtown. While in country territories, where there are less cell towers, the result is less precise. Buy Now & Give Me an Opportunity To Grow
Your Knowledge!
  IT Policy and Ethics: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Management Association, Information Resources,2013-02-28 IT policies are set in place to
streamline the preparation and development of information communication technologies in a particular setting. IT Policy and Ethics: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools,
and Applications is a comprehensive collection of research on the features of modern organizations in order to advance the understanding of IT standards. This is an
essential reference source for researchers, scholars, policymakers, and IT managers as well as organizations interested in carrying out research in IT policies.
  Proceeding of the International Conference on Computer Networks, Big Data and IoT (ICCBI - 2018) A.Pasumpon Pandian,Tomonobu Senjyu,Syed Mohammed Shamsul
Islam,Haoxiang Wang,2019-07-31 This book presents the proceedings of the International Conference on Computer Networks, Big Data and IoT (ICCBI-2018), held on
December 19–20, 2018 in Madurai, India. In recent years, advances in information and communication technologies [ICT] have collectively aimed to streamline the
evolution of internet applications. In this context, increasing the ubiquity of emerging internet applications with an enhanced capability to communicate in a
distributed environment has become a major need for existing networking models and applications. To achieve this, Internet of Things [IoT] models have been developed
to facilitate a smart interconnection and information exchange among modern objects – which plays an essential role in every aspect of our lives. Due to their
pervasive nature, computer networks and IoT can easily connect and engage effectively with their network users. This vast network continuously generates data from
heterogeneous devices, creating a need to utilize big data, which provides new and unprecedented opportunities to process these huge volumes of data. This
International Conference on Computer Networks, Big Data, and Internet of Things [ICCBI] brings together state-of-the-art research work, which briefly describes
advanced IoT applications in the era of big data. As such, it offers valuable insights for researchers and scientists involved in developing next-generation, big-
data-driven IoT applications to address the real-world challenges in building a smartly connected environment.
  Cyber Reconnaissance, Surveillance and Defense Robert Shimonski,2014-10-17 At a time when online surveillance and cybercrime techniques are widespread, and are
being used by governments, corporations, and individuals, Cyber Reconnaissance, Surveillance and Defense gives you a practical resource that explains how these
activities are being carried out and shows how to defend against them. Expert author Rob Shimonski shows you how to carry out advanced IT surveillance and
reconnaissance, describes when and how these techniques are used, and provides a full legal background for each threat. To help you understand how to defend against
these attacks, this book describes many new and leading-edge surveillance, information-gathering, and personal exploitation threats taking place today, including Web
cam breaches, home privacy systems, physical and logical tracking, phone tracking, picture metadata, physical device tracking and geo-location, social media security,
identity theft, social engineering, sniffing, and more. Understand how IT surveillance and reconnaissance techniques are being used to track and monitor activities of
individuals and organizations Find out about the legal basis of these attacks and threats — what is legal and what is not — and how to defend against any type of
surveillance Learn how to thwart monitoring and surveillance threats with practical tools and techniques Real-world examples teach using key concepts from cases in
the news around the world
  Augmented Reality, Virtual Reality, and Computer Graphics Lucio Tommaso De Paolis,Patrick Bourdot,2019-07-27 The 2-volume set LNCS 11613 and 11614 constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 6th International Conference on Augmented Reality, Virtual Reality, and Computer Graphics, AVR 2019, held in Santa Maria al Bagno, Italy,
in June 2019. The 32 full papers and 35 short papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from numerous submissions. The papers discuss key issues,
approaches, ideas, open problems, innovative applications and trends in virtual and augmented reality, 3D visualization and computer graphics in the areas of
medicine, cultural heritage, arts, education, entertainment, military and industrial applications. They are organized in the following topical sections: virtual
reality; medicine; augmented reality; cultural heritage; education; and industry.
  The Caregiver's Toolbox Carolyn P. Hartley,Peter Wong,2015-08-03 Millions of Americans are or will be amateur caregivers for ill spouses, parents, or friends.
Caregivers today, more than ever, use technology to help manage schedules, medication routines and pharmacy reminders, legal and financial affairs, as well as travel
and expenses. Yet recent insurance options and health care’s emerging digital world make for an overwhelming, complex process. If you are one of the 64 million
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current caregivers, could you access your parents’ critical documents in an emergency, using their user IDs and passwords? Do you know how often your parents or
parents-in-law are taking medications, how often your loved one goes to the doctor, and how to be involved in medical and life decisions? Statistics show 85 percent
of caregivers are not trained in caregiving, so many people are likely winging it, picking up pieces of information here and advice there. The Caregiver’s Toolbox is
your guide to cool apps and online tools, insider tips on how to reduce your medical bills, your privacy rights as a caregiver, where to go for free and low-cost
help, and much more. It clearly shows which tools will relieve your stress, and those that may add stress. The authors dedicate much of their professional lives to
helping people navigate the health care matrix. For updates on tools, applications, and emerging technology, visit the authors’ website, www.caregivers-toolbox.com.
  Player Piano Arthur A. Reblitz,1997-01-01 A treatise on how player pianos function, and how to get them back into top playing condition if they don't work. For
beginners and experienced technicians alike.
  Research in Attacks, Intrusions, and Defenses Marc Dacier,Michael Bailey,Michalis Polychronakis,Manos Antonakakis,2017-10-10 This book constitutes the refereed
conference proceedings of the 20th International Symposium on Research in Attacks, Intrusions, and Defenses, RAID 2017, held in Atlanta, GA, USA, in September 2017.
The 21 revised full papers were selected from 105 submissions. They are organized in the following topics: software security, intrusion detection, systems security,
android security, cybercrime, cloud security, network security.
  Designing Virtual Reality Systems Gerard Kim,2007-01-04 Developing and maintaining a VR system is a very difficult task, requiring in-depth knowledge in many
disciplines. The difficulty lies in the complexity of having to simultaneously consider many system goals, some of which are conflicting. This book is organized so
that it follows a spiral development process for each stage, describing the problem and possible solutions for each stage. Much more hands-on than other introductory
books, concrete examples and practical solutions to the technical challenges in building a VR system are provided. Part 1 covers the very basics in building a VR
system and explains various technical issues in object modeling and scene organization. Part 2 deals with 3D multimodal interaction, designing for usable and natural
interaction and creating realistic object simulation. Primarily written for first level graduates, advanced undergraduates and IT professionals will also find this a
valuable guide.
  Java Media APIs Alejandro Terrazas,John Ostuni,Michael Barlow,2002 This exploration of Java Media APIs, including 2D, 3D and virtual reality provides commercial-
quality code examples developed by the author in his work in the neuroscience field.
  Androids Chet Haase,2022-07-12 The fascinating inside story of how the Android operating system came to be. In 2004, Android was two people who wanted to build
camera software but couldn't get investors interested. Today, Android is a large team at Google, delivering an operating system (including camera software) to over 3
billion devices worldwide. This is the inside story, told by the people who made it happen. Androids: The Team that Built the Android Operating System is a first-hand
chronological account of how the startup began, how the team came together, and how they all built an operating system from the kernel level to its applications and
everything in between. It describes the tenuous beginnings of this ambitious project as a tiny startup, then as a small acquisition by Google that took on an industry
with strong, entrenched competition. Author Chet Haase joined the Android team at Google in May 2010 and later recorded conversations with team members to preserve
the early days of Android's history leading to the launch of 1.0. This engaging and accessible book captures the developers' stories in their own voices to answer the
question: How did Android succeed?
  Intelligent Computing Kohei Arai,2022-07-06 The book, “Intelligent Computing - Proceedings of the 2022 Computing Conference”, is a comprehensive collection of
chapters focusing on the core areas of computing and their further applications in the real world. Each chapter is a paper presented at the Computing Conference 2022
held on July 14–15, 2022. Computing 2022 attracted a total of 498 submissions which underwent a double-blind peer-review process. Of those 498 submissions, 179
submissions have been selected to be included in this book. The goal of this conference is to give a platform to researchers with fundamental contributions and to be
a premier venue for academic and industry practitioners to share new ideas and development experiences. We hope that readers find this book interesting and valuable
as it provides the state-of-the-art intelligent methods and techniques for solving real-world problems. We also expect that the conference and its publications will
be a trigger for further related research and technology improvements in this important subject.
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